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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Jacquie Birch  
Associate Headteacher 

 

Hosanna Rock 
Thank you to all for supporting us with our Nativity  
performance this year. The children all performed really 
beautifully and the teachers did a fantastic job too 
sourcing almost 40 costumes for the children. A big 
thanks to everyone who made the event such a heart 
warming success.  

Christmas Lunch  
This takes place next Wednesday.  

Please could you ensure that all payments for lunches trips and 
clubs are made before term ends next week. Contact           
Mrs Hendriksen if you have any difficulties with ParentPay 

P E Kits  
Despite regular reminders, there are still children coming to 
school without their full PE kit. Vulcans and Vantage Classes 
have PE on Wednesdays and Valkyrie on Fridays. It would be 
helpful if your child brought their kit in on Mondays and left  it  
in school for the week/term. It takes up a lot of teachers time 
chasing up missing items that could be spent better supporting 
learning. 



 

 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes and 2 Smilers ! 

Friday 13th December 2019 

House Points 
Rabbits     23 Dogs    22 

Guinea Pigs    37 Cats    37 



 

Diary Dates 
 
Monday 16th December—Children’s Bingo  
Tuesday 17th December -School Assembly lead by 
Rev. J Strain 
Wednesday 18th December—School Xmas Lunch  
Thursday 19th December—Class Sharing Afternoons 
@2.15 
Friday 20th December– Break up for Christmas      
holidays 
Monday 6th January 2019– Return to school for the 
Spring Term. 
Monday 13th January-Mad Science Assembly 
Wednesday 29th January –Road Safety Workshops  
Wednesday 29th January– KS2—’Boy in a Dress’  
Theatre Visit.  
Friday 31st January –INSET Training—School closed 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Rev.J Strain visited us for a festive Nativity  
Assembly on Tuesday.  
She used puppets to illustrate the Christmas 
story which the children enacted for us.  



 



 

Christmas is coming… 

Rehearsals.  

All staff were supporting the children during 
the performance so we do not sadly have 
any photos of the event to share. 

Programmes designed by 
our after school club  
children.  



 

Raymond Briggs’ 

 ‘Father Christmas’ Theatre Trip  

‘Save The Children’ Christmas jumper Day 

   

Looking fab:) 



 



 
 

What a fabulous turn out for our  
Winter Fair !  
 
Huge thanks to everyone for their do-
nations and support. The children were 
super excited and energised to be part 
of it– so lovely to see so many happy, 
smiling faces.     



 

We were joined by the fabulous 
firefighters from Gaydon Fire  
Station.   

We raised a fantastic amount—around £250 which 
we will put into school funds for future trips.   


